
 

 

 

 

Join us the week of September 9, 2024, at your 

regional food bank or our partner agencies! 
Students Feeding Families is a partnership between Feeding Indiana’s Hungry, its member food banks, and 

professional education associations to link Indiana’s students with Hunger Action Month, the Feeding 

America network’s annual nationwide campaign designed to spread awareness and engage the public in 

the movement to end hunger. The campaign brings attention to the reality that in every community in 

America, people are working hard to provide for themselves and their families; yet in 2022, 44 million 

people nationally, and 1 in 7 Hoosiers, experienced food insecurity. 

 
To participate, please look for 

your county on this list: 

https://feedingindianashungry.

org/wp-

content/uploads/2024/08/92-

County-Volunteer-List-8-19-

24.pdf 

 

If you need assistance, please email: 

info@feedingindianashungry.org  

 

Campaign page QR code: 

Student Volunteers Wanted!  

We are asking students to volunteer at 

their local food bank or pantry during the 

week of September 9. Take advantage of 

this statewide service-learning 

opportunity and make a difference in your 

community.  

Together, we can #EndHunger! 

Let’s #EndHunger together! 

STUDENT VOLUNTEERS WANTED! 
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